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WELCOME!
Welcome to the Room 9
Newsletter! Read to find out what

we have been up to!

LIFE SKILLS

We have been spending a lot of
time practicing outdoor safety.
We learn about community signs
and traffic signals!

Natalie & Rayne at a puppet show
(McGraw Community Center)

Community

This month, we spent Friday
mornings at the Lamont
Memorial Free Library in
McGraw. We enjoyed walking
and picking out books.

On July 19 we attended a
puppet show at the McGraw
Community Center.

We have been spending time
with Mrs. Combs and Ms.
Yonta’s summer enrichment
class! They included us in
many kickball games and even
invited us to taste homemade
butter!

We enjoyed taking trips to the
elementary school to borrow
books from Mrs. Prince!

Sciencenter
On Wednesday, July 20th our
class took a field trip to the
Sciencenter in Ithaca.

Rayne pet a snake! Thank you
Mr. Anthonson for getting us
there and back safely!

*Coming Up: Bowling, Meet &
Greet with Captain Jack Sparrow,
Community Clean-Up


